From: Bobbie James <roberta.james@maryland.gov>

Date: March 3, 2016 at 9:52:50 AM EST

To: Andrea Baker -MDE- <andrea.baker@maryland.gov>

Ce: Lynn Angotti -MDE- <lynn.angotti@maryland.gov>, "Staton, Donna"
<dstaton(@oag.state.md.us>
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ARMA has agreed to pay for my train
up to Boston, so the funding from the Union of Concerned Scientists will not be needed. I will
riend rrom collCge, SO N0 NOWCT CAPTTIST

I P lcase let me know if you have any questions.

Bobbie James, Assistant Attorney General
Office of the Attorney General

Maryland Department of the Environment
1800 Washington Blvd.

Baltimore, MD 21230

Ph. (410) 537-3748

Fax (410) 537-3943

roberta.james@maryland.s




